
ROTARY BOARD MEETING ACTION ITEMS 

March 8, 2017 

 

• Minutes from February meeting were approved  

• Approved the membership application of Bri Madren 

• The Treasurer’s report was presented.  Gerard reported on several variances to the 

Budget, all expected.  There was also a consensus to make sure that host families for the 

exchange students are reimbursed for incidental expenses for the students.  He also 

reported the Toast income is conforming to expectations.  The Board also approved the 

Treasurer’s report. 

• We discussed the possibility of establishing a Corporate membership category. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John G. Adams, MD, Secretary 
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